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July 14, 1982

U. S. Regulatory Commission

Director of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards
Washington, D, C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Allen S. Cabel

Dear Mr. Cabell:

I am enclosing two (2) copies of the byproduct material license
renewal form, completed as per instructions.

I have also enclosed a check for $110.00 as required for the
license fee.

Since the license is maintained in our department's files, please
send any correspondence to my attention.

Sincerely,
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George Soderling
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